
NOTICE TO MEMBERS
135th Anniversary

COVID-19 Preventative Measures
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Dear Member,

Arising from one of our staff testing preliminary positive for Covid upon arriving back from 
an overseas trip, Government have issued a Compulsory Testing Notice.

Please click here to read the Notice.

In accordance with the Notice, all of our affected staff will be tested and I would urge all 
members who were present at the Club at the times indicated in the Notice to likewise 
arrange for a Covid test.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

https://hkfc.com/media/kncftz4z/hkgov_details-of-compulsory-testing-notice_20211102.pdf

